





21st February 2018




Dear Parent

[bookmark: _GoBack]Y9 Options Information Evening – Thursday 1st March - 5pm until 7pm

As I am sure you are aware your child will shortly be making the important decision of which subjects to study to GCSE level.  In order to assist the students in this process, an Information Evening has been arranged where you will have the opportunity to meet senior leaders and representatives from each curriculum area to discuss option choices at Key Stage 4.

It is extremely important that you attend this event, as they will be of real assistance to everyone concerned.

This is an important school function and therefore all students attending the evening with their parents must be wearing their full school uniform. 

If you have any queries regarding the evening, please feel free to contact your son/daughter’s form tutor. I would be grateful if you could also email the school to office@uhs.org.uk to confirm your attendance to this event. 

Yours sincerely



  
R Weller
Assistant Principal 
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